
 
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 

 

Autumn 2/November 29th 2024  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

Dear families, 

Thank you to everyone for another wonderful week in school. All of the children really 

enjoyed the Prostrike Football Event this week. It was really heart-warming to see the 

way the children supported one another and showed school values throughout the 

morning. Incredibly, Thomas from Year 6 made the fastest shot on goal at a whopping 

79KM per hour! Well done to all children and staff for your super shooting!  

The Year 5 and 6 children were an absolute credit to their families on the school trip 

to Kelham Island this week. They had a brilliant day learning more about the 

industrialisation of Sheffield and the impact on land use. They carried out 

geographical fieldwork in the area as well as gaining more insight from Kelham Island 

Museum. We were so proud to see them being so respectful on the tram as so many 

spontaneously gave up seats to elderly members of the public. Fantastic! 

Have a great weekend all, 

Love from Mrs Thorpe x 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events for 

your Diary. 

✓ Last week of After School clubs 

is week commencing December 

9th. 

✓ Wednesday 11th December-

Pantomime in school. 

✓ Thursday 12th December-

Christmas Jumper Day and 

Christmas lunch. Christmas 

Disco after school. 

✓ Tuesday 17th December-

Christmas Bake off. 

✓ December 18th-Carol concert for 

Y3/4 parents 2pm. 

✓ December 19th-Carol convert for 

Y5/6 parents 2pm. 

 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

Class Attendance 

Y6SW 100% 

Y5RC 97.9% 

Y3/4AM 97% 

Y6JS/SB 94% 

Y3/4CJ 93.2% 

Y3/4HH 90.6% 

The class winning extra playtime this week are Y6SW well done! 

 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week, enjoying milkshakes, strawberries and 

cookies with Mrs Thorpe!  

Lillie-Mae from Y6JS/SB For trying so hard in all of your lessons especially in your 
maths groups. We are incredibly proud of the way you are 
participating Lillie-Mae-well done! 

 Skyla from Y6SW For making a huge effort and taking risks in your learning. Well 
done Skyla-keep showing courage because we really believe in 
you! 

Noah from Y5RC For consistently making fantastic choices and being an 
excellent role model to others. We are lucky to have you Noah 
and you should feel very proud of yourself! 

Bobby from Y3/4HH For the huge effort you make at all times Bobby. Your behaviour 
and attitude are excellent and we all notice this. Thank you for 
showing the Emmanuel Way and being such an amazing role 
model! 

Matilda from Y3/4AM For working to the best of your ability in all lessons. We are 
incredibly proud at the resilience you are showing Matilda-a 
huge well done to you! 

Kingston from Y3/4CJ  For your wonderful responsiveness to praise this week. We 
have noticed the sensible learning behaviour you have shown 
Kingston and we are very proud of you. Well done! 

Congratulations to our star readers this week: Harry, Iyla, Maddison, Ellora, Oscar and Alfie. What a fabulous week 

you have had. -please choose a donated book to keep! 

Class of the week to sit on the benches in Collective Worship next week are, yet again, Y6SW for remaining on the 

blue door- 100% of the class! Blessed we are to have such amazing Year 6 role models! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our role model from the bible this week has been Daniel. We linked the story of Daniel and The 

King’s Food to the courage needed to show individual liberty.  

“Daniel made up his mind not to let himself become ritually unclean by eating the food and drinking 

the wine of the royal court.”  

Daniel (1.8) 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

  

  

                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

It was wonderful to cheer on our pupils who 

have achieved so highly through The 

Children’s University Programme. Huge 

well done to you all for the commitment and 

dedication you have shown! 

Please see Mrs Badger if this is something 

that you would also like to pursue! 

 

 

Fundraising is open until Sunday for the 

Prostrike event. Cash donations are not 

accepted so please use the QR code 

above. Prizes will be despatched and 

handed out next week. 

 

Wow, we are overwhelmed and 

absolutely delighted to see our 

Asda Cashpot total increasing. 

Huge thank you to everyone who 

selected us! 

Yet more fantastic achievements to celebrate this 

week with four more children achieving 100% 

fluency in Reflex maths.  

We are also really proud of the phenomenal effort 

from our Year 6 children on TTR. Well done all! 


